VILLAGE OF HONEOYE FALLS

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

FOR

COMPREHENSIVE PLAN ADDENDUM


PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that there has been presented and received by the Village Board of Trustees, an Addendum to the 2014 Village Comprehensive Plan.   The Comprehensive Plan is intended to serve as the foundation upon which future planning and policy decisions within the Village are to be based.

Therefore, pursuant to statute, the The Board of Trustees of the Village of Honeoye Falls shall hold a Public Hearing on February 22,2022 to adopt the Addendum to the Comprehensive Plan at the Village Hall, 5 East St.  Honeoye Falls at 7:45 pm. The purpose of the Public Hearing is to provide full opportunity for citizen participation in the preparation of such proposed plan.  At the Public Hearing all persons interested in commenting upon the Addendum to the Comprehensive Plan shall be heard.  The proposed Addendum to the Comprehensive Plan may be obtained and reviewed at the Village Office at 5 East Street, Honeoye Falls, NY 14472 

Dated: January 19, 2022

 BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE VILLAGE OF HONEOYE FALLS
	
Gina Hurley
Clerk Treasurer

